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Words from our President - Tommy Dennis
As November unfolds, we reflect on gratitude and camaraderie within our golf and country club
family. This month, we're thankful for moments of shared joy on the greens, warm connections
at the 19th Hole, and the welcoming spirit of our community.
Let's continue to celebrate each other's successes, whether it's a well-played round or a personal
achievement. As we gather for events like Breakfast with Santa and festive gatherings, may the
spirit of togetherness fill our hearts.
Thank you for being an integral part of our club. Wishing you a holiday season filled with
laughter, good company, andmemorable golf swings.
See you at the club - Tommy

Join us on December 2nd for Breakfast with Santa in Candy Land! Indulge in a delicious breakfast, capture magical moments with Santa,

and bring your kids' wish lists.

Gratitude to David Johnson andMarian Galbraith for their musical talents at our successful Friendsgiving. Kudos to the social
committee for their hard work!

Congrats to Alan Jones for a remarkable score of 61, including a double eagle on hole number 6!

Warmwelcome to newmembers Kent and Shelby Noble, and Andrew and Laura Waites. Thrilled to have you in our community.

Thanks to all members who helped cover our greens as the weather cooled off for the first time this year.

Special thanks to Ian and Jaclin for hosting Ian’s Marine Corps retirement ceremony and to Caroline & Andi Hennigan, and Terrie

Warren for hosting Vanessa Jackson's appointment as Tennessee’s first female senior judge.

Office Manager - Penny Panter

Penny is always eager to help you with any questions you have. She can be
reached at 931-455-8770 X 2 or by email at office@lakewoodgcc.com

Office Hours
8:00 am - 2:00 pm Tuesday - Friday

As mentioned in the November Newsletter, we want to hear from those interested in
potentially serving on the 2024 Board of Directors. Serving on the Board of Directors is
one of the ways you, as a member, can contribute to Lakewood’s success. Either mail,
email or hand deliver your brief Bio to the Lakewood Business Office
(office@lakewoodgcc.com) for receipt no later than endofdayFriday,December 1st.



Mark your calendars to attend the Annual Lakewood Membership

Meeting to be held Tuesday, December 19th at 6:00 PM.

Membership
Josh Clarey Welcome New Members

No new members this month, but have taken
application for at least 1 in January.

Merry Christmas

Other than constantly blowing and removing endless trailer loads of leaves from the golf
course, Greens and Grounds has been working with the Finance Committee on our budget
as well as finalizing our Tree Management Plan.

In terms of the Greens and Grounds budget, we have three key financial priorities that can’t
be fully met by the standard operating budget: #1 - the verticut reels @ $20k, which are
essential to maintaining our new TifEagle greens, #2 – some 40-50 replacement irrigation
heads @ $500 each, as we have a number that are broken, and #3 – a $10k equipment lift
that will improve productivity by saving valuable time and ease daily equipment repair and
maintenance.

Some of the irrigation heads are in the budget but the verticut reels and equipment lift are
beyond what can be funded as standard operating cost. With that said, we are anticipating
that the monies for the verticut reels are being allocated and we hope to raise the funds for
the equipment lift, impart thanks to generous member/group donations. All additional
contributions welcome!

In terms of the Tree Management Plan, we now have the location, species and availability of
trees selected with estimated cost. At this time this initiative will not be funded in the
Lakewood budget and is totally dependent on donations. Per our plan the cost to
implement, in total, is in the range of $7.5k and $9.5k, depending on the size of trees we
purchase. In some cases, there is only one size available, in other species we may have an
option of purchasing a larger caliber tree, hence the cost differential. The good news being
that with a plan in place we can proceed with purchasing trees and planting as funds
become available. The immediate goal is to start the planting process over this winter.

Please feel free to reach out to me or any of the G & G Committee members for further
information. While screen shots of the plan are provided below, you may also view it via
this link:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zu3PbFZ1i2ybntKVQdoH3T7g6jYLtW-N/view?usp=sharin
g

Greens & Grounds -
Betty Hand

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zu3PbFZ1i2ybntKVQdoH3T7g6jYLtW-N/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zu3PbFZ1i2ybntKVQdoH3T7g6jYLtW-N/view?usp=sharing


Finance - Mike Melton

Please visit the LGCC website for
October’s Financial Report.

Thanks, Mike

External Facilities - Jeff Biniek

Nothing to report this month.
Have a wonderful Christmas.

Nothing to report this month
Merry Christmas

Clubhouse - Sam Minkowitz

Lakewood Golf Shop/Golf Committee - Kenny Saunders & Bryan Hall
Golf Course Hours 7:30 am-dark :30 Tuesday-Sunday/Closed onMonday

Driving Range closes at 4:00 every Sunday

CHRISTMAS FOR YOUR GOLFER
Do you have a golfer in the family that you have trouble picking out that perfect
Christmas present for? You can't go wrong buying a golfer, golf gear. The Lakewood
Pro Shop is fully stocked going into the Christmas season. We have FootJoy,
Turtleson, Donald Ross polo's and jackets. Bushnell Range Finders and the ever
popular Wingman View. Clubs from Callaway, Titleist, Ping, Cleveland and
TaylorMade. Lots of golf bags to choose from. And FootJoy shoes in many styles. We
also do special orders and club fittings. Golf Lesson packages with our PGA Pro,
Kenny Saunders (5 one hour lessons for $200)
Make Christmas shopping for that special golfer in your life easy this year and stop
by the Lakewood Pro Shop today.. Don't forget to use your Kenny Bucks on or before
December 31st as they do expire on January 1st.



Coming up:

Breakfast with Santa - December 2 (SOLD OUT!)

New Years Eve Soiree - December 31
(see teaser below) Social - Trent McNabb (and Katie)



Friendsgiving
Thanks so much to our social committee and Cindy for hosting such a grand event. Sign up early next year!🦃



Lakewood Ladies Golf Association
Martha Merz, Co-Chair (931-581-3576/marthamerz12@gmail.com)

Jennie Duncan, Co-Chair (jennieduncan1960@gmail.com)
Kathy Tierney, Secretary (mimitee@att.net)

Deby Barnett, Treasurer (debyann22@gmail.com)

We wrap up our year with our Christmas Luncheon. We are looking forward to kicking off the holidays with our golfing friends.
Looking forward to a fabulous 2023 with our new greens and fairways. Look for information about Spring Fling April 2, 2024.

Merry CHRISTmas and Happy New Year!

Restaurant & Bar
Cynthia Ramsey

& Laura Passarello

Kitchen & Bar Hours
Monday Closed
Tuesday 11 - 8

Wednesday 11 - 8
Thursday 11 - 8
Friday 11 - 9

Saturday 10 - 8
Sunday 10 -7

Lakewood is always happy to host any event you could imagine! A birthday,
wedding, shower, retirement party, and of course every holiday! Call and let us

help you plan the perfect event!

Make sure to print the last page (calendar) so you can keep up with all the great
things happening at Lakewood!

Don’t forget:
Kids eat FREE every Tuesday night starting at 5
Burger Night is EVERYWednesday
Big Bucks every Tuesday & Friday
Trivia withMel - last Tuesday every month
Bingo ONLY ON DECEMBER 3 THISMONTH

Call Lakewood to host your event.
Contact Cynthia Ramsey 931-455-8770 X1

WE NOWHAVE A FILET ON THEMENU THROUGHOUT THE
WINTER SEASON! AVAILABLE AFTER 5 EVERY DAY!

Thank you for choosing
Lakewood!

Vanessa Jackson Celebration

Ian Duncan USMC
Retirement

mailto:marthamerz12@gmail.com
mailto:mimitee@att.net
mailto:debyann22@gmail.com


Christmas Trivia!

Scenes from Lakewood

Call your friends and encourage them

To join Lakewood.

We offer so many great events both

Clubhouse and Golf Course

DO YOU NEED
CHRISTMAS
DINNER

FOR A GROUP!

WE CANHELP!
CALL CINDY

931-455-8770 X1



December 2023
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
7:00 Big Bucks

2
8-11 Breakfast
With Santa

3
4:00 BINGO

4
Club Closed

5
12:00 LLGA
Christmas Lunch
5:00 Kids eat free
7:00 Big Bucks

6
Burger Night

7 8
5:00 Private
Christmas Party
7:00 Big Bucks
7:00 Private
Christmas Party

9
5:00 Private
Christmas Party

10
4:00 Private
Christmas Party
NO BINGO

11
Club Closed

12
5:00 Kids eat free
7:00 Big Bucks

13
11:00 Private
Christmas Party
Burger Night

14
5:00 Private
Christmas Party
5:30 Private
Christmas Party

15
7:00 Big Bucks

16
5:00 Private
Christmas Party

17
2:00 Private
Birthday Party
NO BINGO

18
Club Closed

19
11:00 Ascend
Chamber Coffee
5:00 Kids eat free
6:00 LGCC
Annual
Membership
Meeting
7:00 Big Bucks

20
Burger Night

21 22
7:00 Big Bucks

23
4:00 Private
Family Dinner

24
NO BINGO

31
NO BINGO

25
Club Closed

26
5:00 Kids eat free
7:00 Big Bucks &
Trivia

27
Burger Night

28 29 30

Lakewood Events
LGCC Board of Directors Meeting 4thMonday of every Month at 6:00
Big Bucks every Tuesday & Friday at 7:00
Trivia - last Tuesday of every month 7:00
Bingo - ONLY DECEMBER 3 THISMONTH
Burger Night every Wednesday
Kids eat free every Tuesday night starting at 5:00

Recurring Events
Lions Club -meets Wednesday at 12:30
Kiwanis Club -meets Thursday at 12:30
DAR -meets 2nd Thursday of eachmonth at 12:00
Zach Shelton Dental group -meets 3rd Tuesday of eachmonth
Red Hat Society -meets 2nd Tuesday of eachmonth at 11:30
Rotary -meets Friday at 12:00
Outside Parties
Outside Golf Events

https://www.facebook.com/lakewoodtullahoma https://www.instagram.com/lakewoodgcc/

Lakewood Golf & Country Club ⧫ 1800 Country Club Drive ⧫ Tullahoma, Tennessee 37388 ⧫ 931-455-8770
https://www.lakewoodgcc.com/

https://www.instagram.com/lakewoodgcc/

